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ALTON – Elsayed Abo-Salem, MD, MSc, FACC, joined the Alton Memorial Hospital 
medical staff April 1.



 

Dr. Abo-Salem is board certified in Cardiology, Interventional Cardiology, and 
Echocardiology, and has a special interest in congestive heart failure, peripheral 
vascular disease, preventive cardiology, and telemedicine.



Dr. Abo-Salem joins St. Louis Cardiology Consultants in Medical Office Building A on 
the hospital campus after spending the past six years at Saint Louis University Hospital.

For more information, call St. Louis Cardiology Consultants at 618-466-6612.


